
Editor’s Note:  During the 1960s and 1970s, the time during which 
this marker was approved, the process for obtaining a Texas Historical 
marker was much more informal than it is now.  Substantial research 
and writing was done at the State level, and not necessarily forwarded 
from local communities, as it is today. 
 
The following images are they only documentation regarding this 
marker contained in the marker files of the Texas Historical 
Commission.  Although not as detailed as the materials associated 
with other markers, they are presented in the event they may be of 
some interest to readers. 
 
Interested parties should consult the Carnegie Center of Brazos Valley 
History, Bryan, Texas, for further research on this subject. 
 
The following information was obtained from a representative of the 
Texas Historical Commission in May, 2008: 
 
“There is a reference [in these materials] to a paper read before the 
Texas State Historical Association in April 1962, and if that was also 
published in the Southwestern Historical Quarterly around that time, it 
may have been the primary source of information for the marker. 
Since this one was also produced in conjunction with the Texas 
Tourist Marker Committee, it's possible that more paperwork exists in 
those files . . .   It may also be that in those early days of the marker 
program the inscriptions were done more informally.” 
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